Thank you all for running in the Brentwood South Street O last night.  We hope you enjoyed your run.

The weather was unseasonably mild, and the rain that threatened early in the evening didn't persist, so good conditions for all.  A couple of off road route choices broke up the street running, and a few hills added to the physical challenge.  Looks like everyone got round without any penalties last night, so reassuring that the software "pinged" in the correct places.

We had 21 runners in total - if you didn't manage to get to the event, it will be put up on MapRun, and runs in the next couple of weeks will count for league scoring.  After that it will be available for the series MapRun bonus.  Don't forget that any Essex MapRun attempted during the series gets a 50 point bonus - just let me know when you have run, so I can update the scoring tables.

Fastest on the night were Jenny Chandler (Short) and Sebastian Parris (Long).  Same winners on Handicap, although Paul Beckett gets the same 100 point score on Long, after only being a handful of seconds behind.

It is Gary Chandler and Chris Prince who lead the overall series standings at the halfway stage.

Details of the scoring can be found at this link: 
https://www.orienteering-havoc.co.uk/results-archive/Brentwood_South_Results.pdf

Next up is the rearranged Bocking event, next Wednesday, hosted by SOS (Lyn and Colin West).  Full details on the SOS website, and the series page:
https://www.orienteering-havoc.co.uk/havoc-sos-midweek-winter-street-o-league-2022-23

Lost Property:
There was a headtorch left in the pub last night.  If it is yours then please let me know and we will bring it to the event next week.
